
N E W S L E T T E R 
Friday 10th December 2021 

DUDLEY NEWS 

FIRE OFFICER VISIT TO YEAR 

This week it was the turn of our Year 2 children to have a visit from Elaine Wink, a member of the fire  

service.  This has not only been a great learning opportunity for our children, but an important one too.   

 

PERSONAL DEVELOPMENT AWARDS  

Next week, we are looking forward to awarding our Term 2 PDA badges.  The children have continued to 

work hard and uphold our Dudley values and we look forward to celebrating and recognising their achieve-

ments. Look out for badges popped in book bags next week.   

 

MORNING DROP OFF  

A reminder that our academy gate opens in the morning at 8.45am and is closed at 8.55am to allow class 

registers to be taken.  If children arrive after 8.55am, it is important that your child is taken to the academy 

office via the visitor’s entrance and signed in.  Thank you.   

 

END OF TERM 

A reminder that the last day of term is Thursday 16th December.   

 

POD CHRISTMAS FAYRE  

Please do join Dudley’s Christmas Fayre tomorrow at 1.45 pm which is due to take place outside in the play-

ground.  Members of POD and academy staff will be meeting in the morning to check that the weather will 

be dry enough to allow us to go ahead.  Please do keep an eye out for a message, but remember, no news 

means good news!  If the weather is dry, the gates will open at 1.45pm and we look forward to seeing you 

there.  Once again, a big thank you POD for their tireless hard work and dedication to Dudley.  

School dinner menu for week beginning 13th December 

Monday 13th December  -  As week 3 on normal menu (Macaroni Cheese , Veggie Sausages and mash or 

Jacket potato) 

Tuesday 14th December  -  CLASS CHRISTMAS PARTIES.  Food will be provided by Chartwells and consist of 

meat and vegetarian options with fruit and pudding (children may still bring in their own packed lunch if they 

wish) 

Wednesday 15th December  -  CHRISTMAS DINNER .  This will be roast Turkey or Quorn roast,  roast pota-

toes, stuffing, sausage and vegetables with a pudding (there WILL NOT be a jacket potato option on this day 

due to limited oven space)  

Thursday 16th December  -  Fish and Chips , Quorn dippers and Chips or Jacket potato 

Children with special dietary requirements will be catered for as normal. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the above please speak to Mrs Froude in the Academy office.   



 

COMMUNITY SPIRIT  

We are very proud of Jett, a Year 2 pupil,  who has 

demonstrated an act of kindness in our  

community.  

Jett wanted to do something to help the  

homeless here in Hastings and wrote a letter asking our 

parents and carers to support the local charity, Warm-

ing up the Homeless.  Jett compiled a list of possible 

items that could be donated, making a difference to 

someone in need this Christmas.  We do hope that you 

were able to spare a minute to read the letter sent to 

you on Tuesday.  If not, a copy has been added to our 

weekly newsletter. Thank you again for your support.   

RAINBOW READER  

A big well done to Rita in Class Rhino who 

has achieved her Rainbow Reader  

Certificate.  We look forward to sharing 

more Rainbow Readers with you next 

term.  



Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

This term has flown by and after this weekend there are only four school days left for the 
children. The pupils of Dudley continue to amaze us with their hard work and focus upon 
their learning. It is a real pleasure to watch them learn, thrive and grow. We are also very 

grateful to our parents and carers for the items that have been arriving this week ready for 
the Christmas Fayre. In addition, we would like to thank you all for your support and        

understanding with regards to how the Christmas performances will be presented this year. 
As with everyone in education and in so many other sectors, we are faced with                  

unprecedented challenges and rapidly changing situations each day. However, the         
community sprit remains steadfast at Dudley and this is something we are very proud of 

indeed. 
We hope you have a lovely weekend. Do please keep safe. 

Mr Maclean and Mrs Luke 

 GOLD AWARDS 

A big well done to our Gold Award winners.  We are very proud of you all.  

 

  

CHRISTMAS EVENTS 

Saturday 11th December  -  Christmas Fayre 2pm  -  4pm 

Tuesday 14th December  -  Class Christmas parties pm 

Wednesday 15th December  -  Christmas dinner day (don’t forget a Christmas jumper!) 

 

Our nativities and carol concerts will be shared on our academy website on  

Wednesday 15th December.  

Orla & Arlo  Finley & Evie Sam & Jasmyn 

Ben & Brianna Alec & Sophia Evie & Millie  





Local Board Safeguarding Officer  

Mrs Heather Winchester —h.winchester@brightonacademiestrust.org.uk 


